Hall Internet Marketing Staff Give to Local Food Pantry

Portland, Maine — Hall staff launched an ongoing initiative of monthly donations to Portland, Maine

based emergency food pantry, Project Feed.

Beginning in November, employees were encouraged to bring in canned goods for the cause. The first

donation consisted of over 100 cans and was delivered Monday November 30, 2015.

"We felt like this was a great way for us to give back," said Vice President of Operations Jonas Levasseur.
“We are very happy with the participation for our first donation and we look forward to working with a

charitable organization that helps strengthen our community and the surrounding area.”

The company plans to continue the monthly canned food donations indefinitely.

About Project Feed

Project Feed (Food Emergency Exchange Depot) is an emergency food pantry located in Portland,
Maine in the basement of Woodfords Congregational UCC Church. Project FEED was founded in 1975 by
a group of clergy and lay-people concerned with the growing number of Portland residents who were
without a reliable source of food in emergencies. Project FEED is supported by many individuals and
organizations including churches and synagogues in the Greater Portland area and is staffed completely

by volunteers.

About Hall Internet Marketing

Hall Internet Marketing is a 16 year old digital marketing agency based in Portland, Maine made up of

a diverse team of web marketers, designers and developers. They work collaboratively to create and
execute comprehensive marketing strategies for Retail and B2B clients. Hall is a recipient of the 2014

Governor’s Award for Business Excellence and is a 2015 Best Place to Work in Maine.
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